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Catholic
student tour

It was a pleasure meeting the RGV Builders Association as
they shared their insights on construction costs and affordable
housing with our Chief of Staff, Loradel. Conversations with
industry leaders are essential to shaping policies that support
both businesses and families across the region.

Recently, our office had the pleasure of welcoming
students from St. Austin Catholic School for a tour of the
Texas Capitol! As they explored the historic halls, they
engaged in thoughtful discussions about the building’s
history and gained valuable insights into the legislative
process. We always enjoy fostering the next generation’s
curiosity about government and civic engagement!

LEGISLATIVE UPDATE

89 TH  SESSION | FEBRUARY 13, 2025

RGV apartment association
Representative Muñoz recently met with the Rio Grande Valley
Apartment Association (RGVAA) to discuss the evolving needs of the
rental housing industry. RGVAA is committed to promoting
professionalism through ongoing education, legislative representation,
and networking opportunities. We value their dedication to serving
the diverse and inclusive needs of the rental housing community.

On Wednesday, Representative Muñoz had a great discussion with
the Texas Society of Architects (TxA) about the future of
architecture, sustainability, and smart urban development in
Texas. TxA advocated for policies that promote thoughtful design
and resilient communities. 


